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1. In accordance with the requirements of the Local Government (Wales) Measure 2011, the 
Governance and Audit Committee is expected to scrutinise some financial matters, including 
the authority’s financial plans, as appropriate. 

2. The attached report (Medium-Term Financial Plan) was submitted to the Cabinet on 14 May 
2024. 

3. The Medium-Term Financial Plan sets out the forecasts for the Council’s financial situation 
over the next three years and includes several assumptions as well as proposals to address 
the financial gap that the Council faces. 

4. The Governance and Audit Committee is requested to note the situation and the relevant 
risks regarding the Council’s financial situation, challenge the information which is included 
in the Plan, consider the Cabinet’s decisions and comment as necessary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appendices: 
Cabinet report 14/05/2024: Medium-Term Financial Plan 


